
 

 LETTER_AMENDMENTS TO MOD 1 

 

24 August 2015 

Brendon Roberts 
Senior Planning Officer 
Metropolitan Projects, Key Site Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
 
Via Email: brendon.roberts@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 

Dear Brendon,  

SSD 6603 – Site 68, Sydney Olympic Park – Modification 1 Amendment  

As discussed, Ecove Group Pty Ltd (The Proponent) wishes to amend the ‘Modification 1’ application 
for SSD 6603, which seeks approval for: 

“Internal and external improvements to the approved development, including a minor reduction 
in structural floor to floor heights, minor changes to landscape levels at ground floor, and minor 
adjustments to the 'rooftop crown', resulting in an additional 23 residential units and associated 
vehicle and bicycle parking”.  

We understand the application commenced public exhibition on Friday 20 August 2015.  

The proposed amendment will include updated ‘Elevations’ and an updated ‘Environmental 
Sustainable Development Report’ only. There is no change to any of the other documentation 
submitted.  

Specifically, the updated ‘Elevations’ will detail proposed changes to the façade materials. These 
proposed changes do not alter the façade colour or detailing, rather like for like materials are proposed 
as a result of design development and discussions with façade manufactures. An updated 
‘Environmental Sustainable Development Report’ is also required to reflect these changes to the 
façade materials.  

We would greatly appreciate if these minor amendments could be included the current application, so 
as to reduce the time and cost expended in assessing a separate application.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 8233 7621 should you wish to discuss further.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Samantha Wilson 
Senior Consultant 
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